## Submission Form

# Proposal for the Variation of the City Mall Special Order

## PLEASE READ BEFORE COMPLETING YOUR SUBMISSION

The public consultation period is from Monday 17 March 2008 to Monday 21 April 2008

It will help us if you:

- · Clearly state the issue you want the Council to consider:
  - What specific action you think the Council should take, and:
  - · Why that should be done.
- Type or use black ink for your submission.

Please Note: We are legally required to make all written or electronic submissions available to the public and to Councillors, including the name and address of the submitter (subject to the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987). If you consider there are compelling reasons why your contact details and/or submission should be kept confidential, you should contact the Assistant Council Secretary Kevin Roche, telephone 941 8112.

Submissions will be published on the Council's website from 2 May 2008.

You may send us your submission:

#### On the internet:

You may enter your submission using the form provided on the Council's website at www.ccc.govt.nz.

Please follow all the instructions on the website.

#### By email:

consultation@ccc.govt.nz
Please make sure that your full name and address is included with your submission.

## By mail:

(no stamp is required) to

Freepost 178 City Mall Special Order Christchurch City Council PO Box 237 Christchurch

No anonymous submissions will be accepted. Whether you use this form or not, you must provide your full name, address and telephone number. If you are submitting on behalf of an organisation, please state this an your role within that organisation.

Submissions must be received (NOT postmarked) at the Tuam Street Civic Offices no later than 5pm on Monday 21 April 2008. To ensure receipt, hand deliver lastminute submissions to the Civic Offices, 163-173 Tuam Street.

## Your Submission

If you wish, you can present your submission at a hearing. If that is the case, please tick the appropriate box below. Five to ten minutes will be allocated for speaking to your submission, including time for questions from the Councillors. The Council will confirm the date and time of your hearing in writing, by email or by telephone call.

Tick be conside OR	rish to discuss my submission at the hearing, and ask that this written submission red scuss the main points in my written submission at the hearings.
Are you completing this subm	ission: For yourself On behalf of a group or organisation
If you are representing a group or organisation, how many people do you represent?	
Your Name  Nector LTD  Organisation Name (if applicate  Organisation Role (if applicate  Contact Address	
Phone No. (day)	379-1650 Phone No. (evening)
Email (if applicable) Signature	Time Cartergroup. 10.2.  Page 13

We are very supportive of the extension both to the Tramway and the Java Café reserve area.

Extending the Tramway out to Manchester Street via Cashel Street and returning back on High Street has many positive linkages for the City. Particularly it provides an important tourist link to the High Street area and the "Lanes" revitalisation, which is currently a City focus.

## However we wish to submit that:

- i. It is important for the Holiday Inn City Centre's operation that the current coach park outside the hotel's front door is maintained. As we are a major city hotel we obviously have many guests that we have to unload and load their luggage to get them in and out of the hotel. The current coach park works well and is vital for our business.
- ii. We would like to see provisions for the current taxi stand and loading zones on the East side of Cashel Street retained. These provide an important service to this area.
- iii. We support the tram extension being on the east bound traffic lane of Cashel Street as shown in the drawings. This assists in providing the bus parking and taxi stands referred to in (i) and (ii) above.
- iv. Relocating the angle parking to the northeastern face of High Street is not a preference. Currently we have plans to remodel our frontage of the hotel (including the shops) significantly and would prefer to see the angle carparks remain on the southwestern edge of the street. We would also be against the angle parking being removed entirely from this portion of High Street.

We wish to be heard in support of our submission.